
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President  
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Scott Griebel, Roads Director 
John Hedges, Purchasing and Contracting Director 

DATE: April 4, 2023 

RE: LAYDOWN REQUEST FOR POSTPONEMENT Ordinance 2022-19-53, 
Appropriating $600,000 from the Road Service Area Capital Project Fund to Cover 
FY2022 Road Capital Improvement Projects that are Insufficiently Funded (Mayor) 

The Borough Administration respectfully requests that Ordinance 2022-19-53 be postponed to the 
April 18, 2023, Assembly meeting in order to account for changes to the funding request, which 
will go before the Borough’s Road Service Area Board for a recommendation, and will be brought 
back to the Assembly in the form of a substitute ordinance.  

Your consideration of this request is appreciated. 


